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November 13, 2012 

 

 

Via E-mail and  

Overnight Delivery 

 

 

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Re: REDACTED Notice of Notice of Possible Discontinuance of Service 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
This is to advise that CenturyLink is currently pursuing collection action against a customer who 
is also a registered telecommunications carrier in Washington.  The customer is XXXXXXXX 
XXXXXXXXXXX.  The services at issue are purchased under tariff, not under the ICA.  
XXXXXXXX contacted Commission Staff, asking for Staff’s assistance with the issue.  As a 
result, CenturyLink has been in discussions with Staff.   
  
The collection action and possible discontinuance of service were originally being pursued under 
WAC 480-120-172, as this is an individual customer whose service would be discontinued due 
to non-payment of charges and failure to meet payment arrangements.  However, Staff has stated 
a position that WAC 480-120-083 could apply, and thus require a 30 day notice to the 
Commission.  CenturyLink believes that WAC 480-120-083 does not apply in this case.  
Nevertheless, as a courtesy, and to avoid dispute, CenturyLink submits this notice to the 
Commission, advising that XXXXXXXXXXX’s service will be discontinued on December 13, 
2012 if the currently agreed-to payment arrangements are not met. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lisa A. Anderl 

 

LAA/ldj 

cc:  XXXXXXXXXX 


